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US Soccer and Connecticut Soccer Jewelry Policy
The Laws of The Game do not permit bracelets of any kind (whether string, rubber, metal or anything else).  They also do not permit earrings or anything other type of jewelry. Using tape to cover these items is NOT an option, and they must be removed regardless of how new or sentimental they might be. The referees have no discretion to change this rule.  It is a safety issue and if the player has any jewelry items, they will ask the player to remove them or else sit out the game until it’s taken care of. 
Every season there are a few players who have had their ears recently pierced and this becomes a rather difficult situation for all concerned. The referees don’t want to create a scene; however, they are required to do their jobs impartially and in accordance with the Laws Of The Game.
For our U8 programs, we will not have referees managing the games however, all players should abide by this jewelry policy.
image1.jpeg




